
 
Chlorinator (Automatic Chlorine Feeder) Replacement in 

Outdoor Swimming Pool 

 

Please be informed that a new chlorinator (automatic chlorine feeder) of the outdoor 

swimming pool will be installed from 17 June to 19 June 2025. During this period, we will 

manually dose chlorine to maintain water quality. Kindly be aware that the pool water may 

have higher chlorine levels during the affected period. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sports Development 

Dean of Students’ Office 

11 Jun 2025 


